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Hugo is a tight-knit community. We support each other as we travel to the far regions of the
world.  We have many young men and women who are proudly serving in the military. Every
month we  at Hoof Prints would like to focus on one person. We will give their name, rank,
location and brief job description. Please feel free to write an encouraging message from home
to these dedicated citizens.
This month, our enlisted military Buff is Tyler Cody. He graduated from Hugo High School in
2007 and is now in the Marine Corps as a radio operator. His job is to operate the command
center and make sure that his entire group of 2,000 marines have working radios.
Cody has just returned from an eight month tour in Okinawa, Japan and is currently stationed at
Camp Pendleton, Calif.  
Cody is dedicated to serving our country and we should all be thankful for his service. That is
why Tyler Cody is September’s Buff in the Military.
If you would like to send him a letter or a care package, you can contact him at LCPL Tyler
Cody, 3rd Battalion, 5th Marines, 1st Division, Camp Pendleton, CA 92053.
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